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REGISTRATION NOW OPEN FOR FHSU’S ANNUAL 

EDUCATIONAL SYMPOSIUM 

01/13/23 

This year’s Olliff Family Educational Symposium at Fort Hays State 

University has been set for Thursday, Feb. 2, in a virtual format. The 

symposium, sponsored by FHSU’s College of Education, will run from 

8:15 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

FIRST STUDENTS COMPLETE NEW BUSINESS ESSENTIALS 

PARTNER PROGRAM 

01/09/23 

Just one year ago, Fort Hays State University launched a partnership 

with Hays Academy of Hair Design to provide Hays Academy students 

the opportunity to take four business courses while working toward a 

Business Essentials Certificate. 
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THREE RURAL KANSAS HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS 

ANNOUNCE NEW AFFILIATION INITIATIVE 

01/10/23 

Today, Fort Hays State University (FHSU), North Central Kansas 

Technical College (NCK Tech), and Northwest Kansas Technical 

College (Northwest Tech) announced a new affiliation initiative to 

address demographic and economic challenges in rural Kansas. 

 

President Tisa Mason 
 

 

 

 

AMY SCHMIERBACH’S QUEST 

01/05/23 

Once you become a parent, you never really quit being a parent. Any 

parent of a child with intellectual or developmental disabilities knows 

that their responsibilities will be extensive long after their son or 

daughter reaches adulthood. Supporting a child with special 

needs is often a life-long commitment comprising equal parts 

unconditional love and unwavering advocacy. 

 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form. 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
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